
Goleta Sanitary District Celebrates 75 Years  
with Forward-Facing Vision
 

Goleta Sanitary District’s Board of Directors and staff, along with District stakeholders, 

elected officials, and others gathered at the District’s facility to recognize 75 years of  

protecting public health and the environment through innovative wastewater services  

to the Goleta Valley. In celebration of this milestone community commitment, the District 

revealed a new logo that reflects its vision to be the region’s leader in water resource  

recovery and reuse.

P R OT E C T I N G  public health and the environment.
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Goleta Sanitary District Staff Lend a Hand 
in Montecito

“We were very excited to bring together our 

partners to recognize those who came before 

us and made the past 75 years so successful; 

as well as celebrating what the next  

75 years of leadership and innovation in  

resource recovery will look like,” 

Steve Wagner, Goleta Sanitary District’s  
General Manager/District Engineer

 

“My fellow Board of Directors and I felt this  

is an important enough milestone  

to mark it by rolling out a new look that  

complements the District’s mission and  

vision for the future; a vision focused on  

sustainability through innovation based  

on new technologies to maximize  

water resource recovery, reuse and  

energy self-sufficiency,” 

Steven T. Majoewsky, President of Goleta  
Sanitary District’s Board of Directors

In attendance to recognize this occasion were representatives from Congressman Salud Carbajal and Assemblymember 

Monique Limon’s offices, Senator Hannah-Beth Jackson, Goleta Mayor Paula Perotte, Goleta Councilmembers  

Roger Aceves, Michael Bennett and Kyle Richards, Santa Barbara City Councilmember Gregg Hart, and representatives 

from partnering agencies such as UCSB, the Goleta Water District and others.

General Manager Steve Wagner unveiling the District’s  
new logo.

President Majoewsky speaking about the 
history of the District. 
 

Members of GSD’s staff participated in emergency response  

efforts in Montecito following the January 9th disaster. Our 

field staff were some of the first responders who worked  

onsite using District equipment to help clear drainage basins 

and critical sewer lines, which provided some much-needed 

relief to the affected agency from the Montecito area.  

Our top-notch personnel responded quickly to mobilize  

in response to the emergency, providing mutual aid while  

still maintaining regular operations at our facility. Helping 

neighbors in their time of need is a cultural value we believe  

in strongly at the Goleta Sanitary District.



“We protect public health and the environment 

by responsible wastewater collection, treatment, 

and resource recovery to meet present and  

future community needs.”
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Laboratory and Technical Services Manager,  
Lena Cox  Receives Prestigious Award from  
California Water Environment Association

The Goleta Sanitary District and its staff have been recognized for many years as a 

leader in resource wastewater collections, treatment, and resource recovery. Among 

the most recent award is the California Water Environment Association’s Community 

Outreach and Education Project of the Year for the Tri-Counties, Lab Person of the 

Year for the Tri-Counties, and the statewide Crystal Crucible award to Lena Cox,  

Laboratory and Technical Services Manager award for outstanding contributions  

to the industry and professionalism.
 

The District recognizes the contributions of all our staff and Board in running an  

industry-recognized agency committed to serving the public and protecting the  

environment. We take pride in our top-notch staff of professionals.  

Congratulations Lena!

 

Board Meeting Information

The Goleta Sanitary District Board of Directors meets  

the 1st and 3rd Monday of every month at 6:30PM  

in the District’s Board Room located at One William  

Moffett Place, across from the Santa Barbara Municipal  

Airport’s rental car facility.

Board Meeting Agendas and Minutes are posted on the District’s website  

linked on the homepage under “Public Meetings & Information.”

One William Moffett Place, Goleta  CA   93117
(805) 967-4519 office  (805) 964-3583 fax    

OpenGov is a cloud-based software designed specifically for 

governments focusing on budgeting, operational performance, 

and citizen engagement. OpenGov is the citizen’s window into 

the District’s annual finances. It provides our customers with 

an easy way to understand, analyze and compare our financial 

and performance data. The customized web pages are created 

to give people a quick summary of current and past financial 

information without having to be knowledgeable about the 

terms commonly used by government agencies.

www.GoletaSanitary.org/Transparency 

www.GoletaSanitary.org

Check Out Our New Website and Visit Our OpenGov Portal


